
													                  August 2023

	 Greetings to you from the Home Office of Macedonia World Baptist Missions.  The Lord has blessed the 
ministry of Macedonia World Baptist Missions, and for that we are grateful.   For 56 years, Macedonia World 
Baptist Missions has seen the faithful hand of God at work in this ministry.  Because of that, we are determined to 
press on, faithfully serving the Lord as He leads and guides.
	 Each morning during our staff devotion time, we pray for labourers.  It is always a joy to see the Lord an-
swer prayer.   Since our last newsletter, we have had interviews with three new families.  We rejoice in seeing the 
Lord answer prayer.  Although we are so very thankful for these families, there is still such a great need for more 
labourers.  Will you help us pray for new missionaries?  Will you pray for men and women to surrender their lives 
to take the Gospel around the world?  There are so many places, both in the States and around the world, that 
need a Gospel preaching church.  Who will go?
	 The summer has proven to be a busy time around the office.  We have enjoyed several mini-orientation 
sessions with new missionary families.  These are vitally important to the missionary as they prepare to begin their 
deputation.  The mini-orientation session is two full days of classes that cover deputation training as well as finan-
cial information.  These are things most people never think of, including how the money is received and deposited, 
how to keep proper accounting for tax purposes, how to track expenses, and so much more.  In addition, we spend 
a great deal of time focusing on deputation, including making phone calls, getting printed materials ready, devel-
oping a deputation strategy, and more.  It truly is an intense two days of classes and training.
	 We have also been blessed to have several departure interviews.  This is a time for the missionary who has 
completed his deputation to come in and go over many details regarding not only their finances, but other import-
ant things involved in making an international move.  It is our desire that the missionary be as fully prepared as 
possible upon their arrival to the field.  It is also exciting to see their faithfulness while on deputation rewarded.  
They have now raised their support, and they are ready to get to the field God has called them to.
	 We are also planning and preparing for our upcoming Annual Conference to be held October 15-18, 2023, 
at Catoosa Baptist Tabernacle in Ringgold, Georgia.  This year’s theme is Stedfast.  We are looking forward to four 
days of powerful preaching, missionary testimonies, and fellowship amongst the missionaries. This is always a 
great time of encouragement for the missionaries that are able to attend.  If you are in the area, we would love for 
you to join us.  You can find a complete service schedule on our website, www.mwbm.org.
 	 In closing, let us once again say thank you for your part in reaching the world with the Gospel. Your support 
of the Home Office enables us to be busy assisting the missionaries of Macedonia World Baptist Missions as they 
reach the world with the Gospel of Jesus Christ.   Together we hold the ropes for missionaries around the world.  
Only eternity will reveal the fruit that will abound to your account.


